

City of Vallejo Marina
Memo
To:  Dwayne Wood, Marina Manager
From: Kimberley Lindo
CC: Frank Sargent
[bookmark: _GoBack]Date:  August 12, 2011
Subject: Peatman, Joseph (Account # 38944; slip J0P1)
Mr. Peatman walked into the Marina Office today at approximately 2:00 p.m.  He stated he was unhappy because his boat was broken into.  He said that he called the office during business hours Wednesday the 10th and his call was never returned.  I apologized for not being aware of the circumstances, as I was not in the office on Wednesday and asked him if he had notified Vallejo Police Department of the incident.  He proceeded to inform me that he was not going to notify Vallejo PD.  I contacted maintenance and confirmed that policy was that the incident needed to be reported to the police department.  Mr. Peatman again said that he was not filing a report and that he was a lawyer and new the procedures.  I apologized for his call not being returned and told him that I would let the manager know what was going on and gave him your business card.  Also note that prior to today, Frank Sargent spoke with Mr. Peatman’s son and informed him that he needed to file a report with the Vallejo P.D. 























